Jack
4L/6/53

pear Jack,

(:) Thank you very much for your letter leth

blearly the position with regard to these craft, which I dppre

jery much,

‘ You will understand fhat, from the point of view of Lloyd's
4a

i:i;;er, this incident is quite upsetting out of all proportion to the

Lctual work involved in surveying the craft, I believe it is an unique
currence for vessels in this Country - certainly for vessels in the
wnership of a Harbour Authority - to be transferred away from quﬁiﬁ?n

egister to the Bureau Veritas, amise—meehso—bmert—T amM wonoering

hother it could not be seriously re-considered.
e —

I fancy that you and Donald Carter would eafry a great

%al, if not most, of the weight in the deci on thesesort of subjects !

itﬁ your fellow Commigsioners and wondering whether I cannot ask
Lu to consider whether thers-are not very good reasons - at least as
krong as the persgggl’gﬁes which have led to the change - when, all
hings iifizgﬁrégj.it would be better for Lloyd's Register to have the
bre of these craft,

If I did not feel very strongly about this I would not put

. forward to you.

I am meantime going on the Continent for Lloyd's Register

Lr some weeks and shall be gone before the s a chance of you replying

L this let' = but, if the Commissionerd did feel inclined to have second
Poughts on the matter, these 1d doubtless be communicated to Lloyd's
boister throuzh the ﬁs » channels withou£ reference to our corréspondence
>gether.

Kind regards,

Yours sincerely,
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